
Work Session Meeting    
June 13, 2024    

7:00 PM    

Council President Carrow called the meeting to order with a flag salute.  This meeting 

was duly advertised in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Law, PL 1975, 

Chapter 231.     

Call of the Roll: Mr. Carrow, Mr. Miller, Mr. Corwonski, Miss Renzi. And Mrs. Engle. 

Absent:  Mr. Curcio, Solicitor Moustakas and Mayor Grova.  Also present was Engineer, 

Wayne Johnson.  

 

Miss Renzi expressed her concerns regarding the historic society’s usage of the space 

in the senior center.  It has expanded since originally discussed and it may not be 

feasible. Council discussed some other possibilities which included renovating the old 

historical building to include a temperature-controlled environment for some of the 

documents.  Miss Renzi advised she would call Mrs. Heather tomorrow to discuss 

further. 

 

Mr. Miller discussed the proposed matter that is going to be heard at the July meeting 

before the Planning/Zong board.  A solar field is being proposed on the location of the 

Shieldalloy property.  Mr. Miller advised that he felt that the Borough make a contribution 

toward our electric bills, possibly the street lighting bills, which are one of our highest 

costs.  Mr. Johnson suggested that we discuss the matter with Mr. Paladino because of 

the rail lines access that run-through the property which make this very valuable for 

industrial use.  Council agreed to schedule a meeting with Mr. Paladino. 

 

Mr. Corwonski made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Miss Renzi seconded the motion.  

Meeting was adjoined at 7: 29 PM. 

 

                                                                 Toni L. Van Camp, Clerk 

  

 


